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Response to DCLG Consultation "Planning for the Right Homes in the 
Right Places"

Delegation from Leader and Cabinet and date: The Cabinet considered a 
report on 24 October 2017 relating to the Council’s proposed response to the 
DCLG consultation. The Cabinet agreed that the response to the direct 
questions in the consultation, as set out in Appendix 1 to the report, be 
finalised by the Director, Regeneration, Culture, Environment and 
Transformation and Deputy Chief Executive in consultation with the Portfolio 
Holders for Planning, Economic Growth and Regulation and Inward 
Investment, Strategic Regeneration and Partnerships (decision no. 115/2017 
refers).

The report may be viewed online: 
https://democracy.medway.gov.uk/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=20932 
 
Decision: The proposed response was finalised following consultation with 
the Portfolio Holders for Planning, Economic Growth and Regulation and 
Inward Investment, Strategic Regeneration and Partnerships.

Reasons for Decision: In accordance with the Cabinet decision.

Date of Decision: 9 November 2017.
The response may be viewed at Appendix 2 to the following report:
https://democracy.medway.gov.uk/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=22603 

Officer: 
Dave Harris, Head of Planning, Tel: 01634 331575 
Email: dave.harris@medway.gov.uk

Details of any other options considered and rejected: None

Conflicts of Interest: None 
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